
Maine Forest Winter
Rumford Maine
7 December 2002

Request for workers and worker information letter
The Maine Forest Rally is the final event in the NEDiv ClubRally Championship.  It will
run using the some of the Saturday stages of the Maine Forest Rally plus one that has not
been used for many years.

 The MFW will have 5 stages using 3 roads and as such will need 3 full stage crews to
make it work.  Stages 1 & 4 are Parmachenee long.  Stages 2 & 5 are Wilson Mills.
Stage 3 is Parkertown.  These are run reverse from the summer so your pace notes are of
no use.

Schedule:
Friday Oct 25:
5:00-10:00pm Registration at the Linnel Motel

Saturday Oct 26:
  7:00-8:00am Late Registration at the Linnel Motel
  8:00am Workers Meeting at the Linnel Motel
10:01am First Car Starts Leg 1    MTC @ Oquossoc
11:30am First Car in at lunch       DOT @ Wilson Mills
12:45pm First Car Starts Leg 2     DOT @ Wilson Mills
  2:45pm First Car Finishes Rally  DOT @ Wilson Mills
  7:00pm Buffet at American Legion, Rumford
  8:30pm             Awards at American Legion, Rumford

As you can see the event is set up to run in a very compact area and time frame.  Each of
the stage crews will stay in position for the day.  It planned that there will be about 1.5 to
2 hours dead time between stages on a given road.  The event should not run after dark.

The buffet and awards will be for both the Maine Forest Winter and the NEDiv
ClubRally Championship.  If you plan on attending the buffet, you MUST let me
know no later than 25 Nov.  Cost for worker actually working is $10.00.  Cost for all
others is $25.00.  You may pay at Registration, but you must commit beforehand.  There
will be no tickets available at the event.

The event will need all the workers it can get and of all the different specialties.  I know
you like to see me sweat, but please let me know you are coming; by email –
tedgcb@aol.com; by fax – 802-263-5678; by snail mail – P.O.Box 267, Perkinsville, VT
05151; by phone (least preferred as I am not home much) – 802-263-5678.

Thank you for your support.  See you at the MFW.  Bring plenty of warm clothing.
Ted Goddard, Rally Chairman


